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Welcome back for the 2023-2024 
school year! The teachers and staff 
are praying for a safe and healthy 
year. Please come talk to us about 
any concerns! 

 
SCHOOL OFFICE HOURS are 
7:45AM-3:30PM on weekdays. 

 
UPCOMING DATES 
Sept 1  School Picture Day  
Sept 4  NO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
Sept 6  Hearing and Vision  
  screenings  
Sept 8  PTL Family Fun Night 
  6:00-8:00 p.m. 
Sept 10 Staff Appreciation  
  Sunday (during  
  8:30 Service) 
Sept 10 Sunday school kick-off 
Sept 11-28 MAPS Testing  
Sept 15 Early Dismissal 
  11:15 PreK / 11:30 K-8 
Sept 19 Picture Retakes 
Sept 25-26 Life Education Center 
 
**Please check the school calendar for 

all athletic games/meets!** 

 
CHURCH MEMBER FAMILIES:   
Remember, in order to keep receiv-
ing the member tuition rate you must 
attend at least 12 church services per 
semester. Church attendance will on-
ly be monitored and credited if you 
fill out and turn in the attendance 
cards during the worship service.  If 
you have any questions, please call 
or email the school or church office. 
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AFTER SCHOOL PROCEDURES: 
For safety reasons, the front circle 
drive will be blocked off by cones at 
pick up time after school.  Please do 
not pull around or move the cones!! 

 
UPPER GRADE BAND: 
Band starts next week!  
The 5th/6th graders will 
have band on Tuesdays 
and Wednesdays, and 
7th/8th graders will have it on Mon-
days and Wednesdays (due to Labor 
Day they will start Wednesday).  More 
info will come from Mrs. Shinabarger!  
(4th grade will have band on Mondays and 
Tuesdays, but not until mid-September.) 

 
TIGER TRACKS NEWSLETTER  
is published every FRIDAY. It is post-
ed on Mrs. Olney’s  bulletin board un-
der the planner section of FastDirect 
and on the St. Paul’s school website. A 
Fast Direct message will be sent to let 
you know that the newsletter is posted.  
Hard copies will be available BY RE-
QUEST ONLY; these will go home in 
your child's book bag on Fridays.   

 
SPORTS PHYSICALS: 
If your 5th-8th grader is 
playing sports and has not 
yet had a sports physical, 
please get that done ASAP.  
They will not be able to 
participate in any games or 
meets without one! 

 
PAYMENTS: Electronic payments 
are welcome on Fast Direct, OR there 
is a black mailbox labeled “Office 
Drop Off” next to the main office.  
 
HEARING/VISION SCREENINGS 
will be at school on Wednesday,  Sep-
tember 6th. The fee is $4 per screening, 
which most parents paid at registration. 
If you did not, please see Mrs. Olney in 
the school office. *The vision screening 
will not be sufficient for the required vision 
exam for kindergarten students. Those exams 
need to be given by an optometrist.* 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/


 
 
 

Your child should come home with a card from the photographer 
today with a QR code to view today’s photo!   

 
 
 


